


if in each case pro and cons are more balanced and also possible benefits are 
highlighted. 

 
5.   Along the same lines, the fact that option 4 and policy option C always stand 

out as the strongest, no matter what permutation of number is done in the 
MCA, gives the impression of a biased analysis. The weightings used for the 
different criteria should be better explained. 

 
6.   In general the annexes give an interesting overview of available studies and 

possible reference points for gathering the information but it is difficult to see 
how these reviews have than been applied in the MCA. The working 
methodologies behind the annexes are often not well explained and give the 
impression of lack of rigour. E.g. in Annex 9 it is difficult to see how the 
ESTAT and OECD data on exposure links to the MCA criteria on health 
impacts, conclusions or an opinion on the section of health costs analysis are 
missing, in Annex 3 there is no clear description of the toxicity records and 
the categories, details on the tests used for the classification of substances are 
missing, in Annex 5 what is meant by ‘screening’ is not described nor how the 
results were obtained etc. 

 
7.   Are you expecting to publish the IA before the results of the screening 

exercise in June? It would have been helpful to include, in the Annex dealing 
with the screening exercise, an analysis of what kind of data has been used 
(zebra fish, mammal, human) and how much data is available for each 
substance. This would have given scientific weight to the exercise and would 
have given the reader an informed viewpoint on the current statement that a 
lot is based on the experts judgements on the data. 

 
8.   The biocides screening seems to have touched only relatively few substances, 

compared to the pesticides screening – can it still be considered relevant? 
 

9.   It would be good to have the same kind of graphs for the biocides and 
pesticides showing the overlaps of substances between the different options. 

 
10. It is nice to know that our current regulations prohibit substances for which 

we now know they have ED properties, but this does not tell us how we will 
avoid losing 20 years again before being able to ban new substances brought 
on the market. On this point the document should be more forward looking. 

 
11. I would avoid claiming that the MCA have been agreed in consultation 

amongst services (p34), and simply omit that sentence. 
 

12. On page 185 the H2020 project EURO-MIX should also be referred to, not only 
EDCMIXRISK



 


